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I'm a 6th generation Oregonian, and my family came across the Oregon trail and 

settled Beaverton in 1847~49. I don't believe that this bill would have been approved 

of by them, and it disappoints me to see our rights stripped away on behalf of people 

who cannot see the long term effects over the immediate gratification of what they 

call 'safety'. Criminals do not adhere to laws, and hence the reason they are 

considered 'outlaws'. This measure does nothing to punish them, but instead puts a 

choke hold on legally innocent and law abiding firearm owners. Making it mandatory 

to acquire a purchase permit is a money grab, as is making them solely obtainable 

from a state funded institution. The absurdity of the people pushing this measure to 

say it is upheld by "the people of Oregon" is a lie. My family, all 6 generations of 

them, all my friends, coworkers, and  native Oregonians oppose this poorly thought 

out, intentionally deceiving, and selfish measure. Furthermore, the 2nd Amendment 

is not a question and was never intended to be interpreted as such regardless of 

feelings. 


